
 

 

 

 

 

  

LEOPOLD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 Hawkshead Road 

Harlesden,  
NW10 9UR 

Tel: 0208 459 5654 
www.leopoldprimary.co.uk   

Email: admin@leopold.brent.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Miss Rachel Mollett  

 

 

Gwenneth Rickus 
242-250 Brentfield Road 

Neasden,  NW10 8HE 
Tel: 0208 961 5336 

www.leopoldprimary.co.uk 
Email: adminlgr@leopold.brent.sch.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss Rachel Mollett  

 

 

         Friday 17th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 

Year 6 have worked so hard during the preparation and test week. We are very proud of 

their resilience and efforts.  

As the end of term draws closer, we would like to share some important dates: 

Wednesday 17th July 5pm: Year 6 Production of Peter Pan 

We are thrilled to invite you to the Year 6 end-of-year production of Peter Pan. Our 

students have been working incredibly hard to bring this beloved story to life and we 

would love for you to come and celebrate their efforts.  

Monday 22nd July 1:30pm: Prom 

Year 6 students are invited to glam up and dance the afternoon away at the Year 6 Prom! 

This is their moment to celebrate all of their hard work and achievements in style. Students 

should prepare for music, dancing and fun. Unfortunately, this event is for our year 6 

students only.  

Tuesday 23rd July Leavers assembly: 9am.   

We are delighted to invite you to the Year 6 Leavers Assembly, celebrating the graduation 

of our wonderful Year 6 students. This special event marks an important milestone for our 

students as they prepare to move on to the next exciting chapter of their educational 

journey. Join us as we reflect on their achievements, share memories and bid farewell.  

We look forward to celebrating Year 6’s time at Leopold and hope to see you at these 

events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Seymour 

Head of School 
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